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TO:   The Honorable Representative Dee Morikawa, Chair
   House Committee on Human Services

FROM:  Rachael Wong, DrPH, Director

SUBJECT: H.B. 900 - RELATING TO MEDICAL ASSISTANCE FRAUD

   Hearing: Thursday, February 5, 2014, 2014; 8:30 a.m.
     Conference Room 329, State Capitol

PURPOSE:   The purpose of the bill is to clarify that fraudulently applying for or

renewing an application for medical assistance benefits is a class C felony, to clarify the amount

of restitution when the fraud is committed by a recipient of medical assistance benefits, define

"medical assistance benefit," and to amend the statute of limitations provision under section 701-

108, Hawaii Revised Statutes (HRS), to include the offense of medical assistance fraud with

other felony offenses involving fraud or deception.

:  The Department of Human Services (DHS) strongly

supports this Administration measure that would

prosecute medical assistance recipient fraud.

The DHS is committed to eliminating fraud, waste, and abuse.  Suspected cases of

s Office for investigation.  If

the investigation finds a high likelihood of fraud, the case is referred to the Department of the

Attorney General for further investigation and prosecution.
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Medicaid fraud aids in the recovery of

capitation payments.  It also serves as a deterrent to others contemplating committing recipient

fraud.  Prosecution of fraud is an integral tool to help the State ensure program integrity and

ensure services are available to those most in need of medical care.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this bill.
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